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HOPE PROGRAM RECEIVES

COMMUNITY DONATIONS 

Spring Greetings! This is the latest issue of our monthly

newsletter that provides important updates and shares

exciting things happening across the Marysville Joint

Unified School District! We are so thankful to all of our

employees for working together to create a safe, happy, and

healthy learning environment. We are equally grateful to

our students who allow us to serve them each and every day.

We could not do it without each and every one of you, so

thank you. If you have a special person, program, or project

that you think should be included in a future newsletter,

please let our Public Information Officer Courtney

Tompkins know by calling her at 530-749-6154 or sending

her an email to ctompkins@mjusd.k12.ca.us. 

HAPPY TOOTH DENTAL

HEADS TO THE FOOTHILLS



Dear MJUSD Community, 

It’s hard to believe we are already at the end of March. Spring
is in the air, flowers are blooming everywhere, and we are
getting more daylight in the evenings, a beautiful reminder of
the new beginnings and growth we are surrounded by.

I always have exciting visits with students across the district
and they never fail to put a smile on my face. On one such
visit to the Arboga Elementary School campus, students asked
me what a Superintendent does. At that moment a 3rd grade
student said that I was like a “Lead Teacher,'' which was the
perfect definition of my role. I shall use this new title to
explain what I really do. It is fascinating how students are so
articulate and can simplify something that we spend so much
time trying to explain.

In this issue you will learn about students at Lindhurst High
School who have created a broadcast series called “Let's Talk”
where they interview district and site personnel. Please read
the article and open the links to view these videos so you can
learn more about our district.

I would like to thank Alicia Wright, Coordinator of
Innovation, Jami Larson, Director of College and Careers, and
the more than 30 teachers who attended a STEM workshop
on March 24 at Cordua Elementary School. I would also like
to give a shout-out to Trustee Randy Rasmussen for
participating in the event where we heard about the changing
workplace and the importance of preparing students for the
jobs of tomorrow. With the focus being on Science,
Technology, Engineering, and Mathematics fields, and
including Arts in education, this workshop has set the stage for
the work ahead of us. Principals from Arboga, Browns Valley,
Cordua, Dobbins, Foothill, Loma Rica, and Yuba Feather are
leading these discussions on STEAM instruction.

With only two more months to go before graduation, there is
so much work to be done and so many exciting transitions
ahead for our students who are graduating high school and
being promoted from the 8th grade. I look forward to
congratulating our graduates and seeing each of their smiling
faces as they cross the stage into a new chapter of their lives.

Finally, we will be on Spring Break, from April 11th to April
18th. I wish you all a safe, enjoyable, and relaxing time with
friends, family, and loved ones. I hope each of us take the time
to be kind, humble and patient with each other and recognize
that we can impact a person's day with a kind word or a small
gesture. 

With smiles, 

Fal Asrani, Ed.D. 
Superintendent / Lead Teacher
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MESSAGE FROM THE SUPERINTENDENT 

Frank Crawford is a member of the Marysville Joint

Unified School District’s Board of Trustees for Trustee

Area 2, which includes the school communities of

Edgewater, Kynoch, Linda, and McKenney. He was

first elected to the Board in 2010 following his

retirement from the District after more than 35 years

of service. 

Mr. Crawford started his career with the District in

1972 as a student teacher at Marysville High School.

The following school year, when Lindhurst High

School opened, he took a position in special education

and stayed at LHS for the next 20 years. During his

time teaching there, he also coached track, cross

country, and wrestling. 

Although his roots in Marysville stretch back over four

decades, he hasn’t always lived here. Mr. Crawford was

born in Baltimore, Maryland, and raised in Long

Beach, California. After graduating high school, he

attended college at CSU Chico where he graduated

with two bachelor’s degrees in Political Science and

Social Welfare and Corrections. He also obtained a

special education teaching credential. He then landed

his first student teaching gig in Marysville and the rest

is history. 

Mr. Crawford chose to serve on the Board to keep his

connection to the community where he spent his

career and raised his family. 

MJUSD BOARD OF TRUSTEES

TRUSTEE SPOTLIGHT:  FRANK CRAWFORD

Clerk Randy L. Rasmussen 
Trustee Area 3
Term 2014-2022

Member Gary J. Criddle 
Trustee Area 2
Term 2020-2024

Member Jeff D. Boom
Trustee Area 4
Term 2002-2022

President Randy L. Davis 
Trustee Area 1
Term 2017-2024

Member Frank J. Crawford

Trustee Area 2
Term 2010-2022

Vice President Alisan R. Hastey 
Trustee Area 3
Term 2020-2024

Trustee Representative Doug F. Criddle
Trustee Area 4
Term 2020-2024
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by Erin Villagomez, Kindergarten Teacher

On Friday March 4, the students at

Kynoch Elementary celebrated Read

Across America. The annual event is

something that our students and staff

look forward to as we celebrate literacy

at all levels. 

Our doors were open to volunteers

from around our community ranging

from "Ike the Mailman" to MJUSD

Trustee Alisan Hastey. The students
loved hearing stories from so many

different readers throughout the

morning. Many hours of preparation

and organization were put into the

event by our own Outreach Consultant

Justie Asurmendi and Student Support

Specialist Billie Barnec. 

We are so grateful to have a team of

outstanding people who made this

event happen!

Community members including

Ike the Mailman and MJUSD

Trustee Alisan Hastey volunteered

to read to Kynoch students for

Read Across America Day. 

by Derek Morrison, Principal 

For Read Across America Week, our kindergarten students

participated in a number of art and science activities related to books

we have read during our storybook unit. For example, The 3 Little

Kittens inspired mittens and pie; Cinderella inspired the creation of

beaded wands and bracelets; The 3 Little Pigs gave us the idea to

practice building with blocks and experiment with Will it Blow

science; and lastly, some Dr. Seuss favorites influenced Cat in the Hat

cup stacking, Oh The Thinks You Can Think hot air balloon art, and Hop

on Pop popcorn. 

READ ACROSS AMERICA WEEK INSPIRES JOY OF READING THROUGHOUT THE DISTRICT  

The month of March ushered in National Read Across America Week, an annual initiative that was created to inspire the

joy of reading. The weeklong celebration each year includes National Read Across America Day, which falls on March 2,

the birthday of Dr. Seuss; many educators and students love the opportunity to read the classic childhood books and
dress up as Dr. Seuss characters for the day or the week. Many Marysville Joint Unified School District school sites

celebrated in various ways, such as planned dress up days, themed activities, lots of reading, snacks and fun! Community

members throughout the district and across Marysville volunteered to visit classrooms in-person or virtually to read a

favorite story to our elementary school students. Read on for photos and short articles about how some of our sites

participated in the celebration.
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OLIVEHURST ELEMENTARY SCHOOL 

During Kindergarten Day at Olivehurst students created mittens and

pie, crafted beaded bracelets, and played with a giant parachute.

KYNOCH ELEMENTARY SCHOOL 
LOMA RICA ELEMENTARY SCHOOL

Carleigh (1st) and Jayce Conner (Kindergarten) show off their "Wacky

Wednesday" style. The assignment was to get silly with backwards, inside

out, or mismatched clothes, shoes, or socks. 

Loma Rica staff members, Michelle

Holthouse, Diana Clemensen, and

Diane Gomez, show their love of Dr.

Seuss and enthusiasm for reading.

Loma Rica 5th grader, Eva Franco,

was a hit in her octopus hat on "The

Cat in the Hat Day." 

Other activities included outdoor games, planting sunflower seeds,

and a giant parachute! Students were able to rotate through the

various activities inside and outside of classrooms. These events and

activities are a core part of our culmination of the Kindergarten

Storybook Unit that we celebrate every year during Read Across

America Week. 



At Ella we celebrated Read Across

America Week in a variety of ways! The

school participated in a week of dress

up days and we also had a classroom

poster contest to celebrate students’

love of reading. 

The most fantastic thing we

accomplished was inviting community

members in to read virtually for our

students. 

Read Across America was celebrated at

Edgewater with a variety of dress up days and

special activities with the highlight being our

annual school-wide Read-a-thon on March 2,

where students were encouraged to wear

pajamas and enjoy a day focused on reading. 
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EDGEWATER ELEMENTARY 

by Lori Guy and Jodi Buda,

Principal and Assistant Principal 

Prior to the Read-a-thon, Edgewater students

had read 37,390 books for an average of 44

minutes a day. The day after our Read-a-thon,

the number of books read increased by more

than 2,300 books and set a new reading

average of 45 minutes per day. 

The Read-a-thon is a big push toward our

Annual Accelerated Reader challenge, and this

event resulted in an increase in the number of

students who earned medals. There were 20

more medals awarded afterward, for a grand

total of 206 medals earned by our students so

far this year! The theme is “You Can do

Anything” and the Accelerated Reader

competition runs through May 16. 

Mrs. Brandow's/Moore 4th Grade class is

fully engaged in pajama day while

participating in our Read-a-thon!

2nd grade student Annabel Cozad is

working hard in Ms. Hankenson's class

to complete another AR Quiz to gain

points toward earning a medal.

COVILLAUD ELEMENTARY SCHOOL 

Mariah Schamanski (parent)

and her daughter, Emma

Kramer

Paraeducator Robert Jory reads to

students at Covillaud Elementary School

during Read Across America Week.

ELLA ELEMENTARY SCHOOL 
JOHNSON PARK ELEMENTARY SCHOOL 

by Karen Dow, Assistant Principal 

Ella students decorated

posters to show the places 

where they like to read. 

Johnson Park 2nd grader Wesleigh Stowes (left) and RSP Teacher Lunden

Dueñas (right) show off their crazy mustaches for The Lorax dress up day. 

TK student Ismael Velarde smiles in

his crazy hat for Cat in the Hat day.

School secretary Angie Buckland dresses

up for Green Eggs and Ham Day.

CEDAR LANE 
ELEMENTARY SCHOOL 

With pandemic protocols in place, we

could not invite readers into the

classrooms to read as we have in the past
so, instead, community members came

to our campus and recorded themselves

reading books so they could share their

love of reading virtually! 

These recordings were then uploaded

and shared with our teachers to be

presented throughout the week to our

students. This project is beyond amazing

and we hope to add to these readings in

the future! 

Oral Health Coordinator Ronda Bowers

dresses up for Dr. Seuss Day at Cedar

Lane.

(Left to right) Ronda Bowers, Principal

Rebecca Evers and ORC Felisa

Guerrica are all smiles for Read

Across America Week at Cedar Lane.

Classic Dr. Seuss books

paired with some of the

volunteers who read

them to students.



Schools all around the nation celebrated National School Breakfast

Week from March 7-11, 2022. Since 1975, breakfast has been served to

students at the start of the school day and more than 15 million

breakfasts are served nationwide annually. Here at MJUSD, Nutrition

Services serves over 900,000 breakfast annually.

STUDENTS TAKE OFF WITH SCHOOL BREAKFAST 

b y  A m b e r  W a t s o n ,  D i r e c t o r  o f  N u t r i t i o n  S e r v i c e s  
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LHS STUDENT BROADCAST SERIES KICKS OFF

b y  C o u r t n e y  T o m p k i n s ,  P u b l i c  I n f o r m a t i o n  O f f i c e r

The Arts, Media & Entertainment students at Lindhurst High School have started a

regular interview series called "Let's Talk" that brings two new guests into the studio twice

a month to get the inside scoop on the district. 

The show is anchored and edited by Adeline Garcia and Nicholas Sanchez and produced

by May Ruiz, Johnny Patton, Celeste Fernandez, Xavier Gonzales, Jesus Rivera, Jasmine

Miranda and Isabella Larios. 

Reach higher levels of achievement in reading and math
Score higher on standardized tests
Have better concentration and memory
Be more alert
Maintain a healthy weight 

There are huge benefits to children who eat breakfast at school;

studies show that students are more like to:

MJUSD offers breakfast at no cost to every enrolled student from TK through 12th grade. Breakfast is served before the

first bell and at secondary school there is a second opportunity for breakfast during the nutrition break. Menus are found

online at www.mjusdnutrition.com. 

School breakfast has high standards for nutrition and includes whole grain-rich cereals and grains, a full cup of fruit, and

low fat or fat free milk. We also include protein options several times a week. You may notice that our menu has been a

little limited in choices; we are experiencing supply chain challenges on some of our student favorite options but rest

assured, we are working diligently to expand the menu and create more options and variety. 

It’s not too late to celebrate the benefits of School Breakfast! Let’s encourage students to TAKE OFF WITH SCHOOL

BREAKFAST!

At MJUSD Nutrition Services, our School Lunch Heros are faster than a

speeding kindergartener, more powerful than a school bus, and able to

leap tall cafeteria tables in a single bound! 

A sampling of MJUSD breakfast offferings that are served to our students daily.

The students have interviewed Superintendent Dr. Fal Asrani, Board President Randy Davis, and Board Vice President

Alisan Hastey. The show has also featured Alicia Wright, Coordinator of Innovation and Instructional Technology and

Bob Eckardt, outgoing LHS Principal and new Principal of the Adult Education Program. The content is 100 percent

student produced and edited right in their state-of-the-art Blazer studio. You can watch the interviews on the district

website at www.mjusd.com under Informational Videos.

The Arts, Media & Entertainment Multimedia Production Pathway is offered through the District's Career Technical

Education Program (CTE), which offers a variety of courses in various Industry Sectors. CTE brings specialized instructors

into classrooms, and offers industry-specific courses so students get an intimate understanding of what it is like to work in

that industry sector.

The Multimedia Production Pathway provides students with foundational concepts in film, video, computer and live

production, as well as foundational knowledge in design to prepare students for employment in a variety of jobs in the

multimedia and communications workforce.

LHS students in the Blazer Studio during a

production of "Let's Talk."

http://www.mjusdnutrition.com/
http://www.mjusdnutrition.com/
https://www.mjusd.com/Divisions/Superintendent/Informational-Videos/index.html


BOK KAI PARADE ORGANIZER DONATES $3,500 TO HOMELESS OUTREACH

b y  E l i z a b e t h  P r e s t o n ,  C a t e g o r i c a l  P r o g r a m s  S e c r e t a r y  

It was a chilly morning on Saturday, March 5, but that didn’t detour physical fitness

enthusiasts, community members, MJUSD employees and family members, including some

furry friends, from participating in the annual Bok Kai 5k Run/Walk. 

LHS Counselor Jimmy Graben set a speedy pace, earning second place honors.

Congratulations to all who participated! We are so thankful for all of the school teams who

supported the event while doing something good for themselves and wonderful for our

homeless students! 

The Training Zone, which organized this year's event, generously donated $3,500 in

proceeds from event sponsorships to our Homeless Outreach for Program for Education

(HOPE). HOPE functions as an advocate for homeless children, youth, and their families.

This program helps them to enroll in, attend, and succeed in school. The program relies on

grant funding and help from the community, and is always in need of supplies, clothes, shoes,
and hygiene items.
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Mary Covillaud's Spirit Team participated in the annual Bok Kai

Parade in Marysville on March 5, 2022.

MJUSD's Transportation Department got creative with its bus driver

recruitment campaign by dressing employees and a school bus up like

tigers for the Bok Kai Parade. 

Lindhurst High School Counselor Jimmy

Graben warms up for the Bok Kai 5K on

March 5, 2022. 

The Cedar Lane teams is getting ready to

participate in the Bok Kai 5K run and walk event. 

YUBA SUTTER FOOD BANK DONATES SUPPLIES TO HOMELESS OUTREACH 

b y  E l i z a b e t h  P r e s t o n ,  C a t e g o r i c a l  P r o g r a m s  S e c r e t a r y  

The Homeless Outreach Program for Education (HOPE) celebrates many valued partners

who support our homeless students throughout the school year. A huge round of

applause and appreciation goes to Michelle Downing and the Yuba Sutter Food Bank.

During spring break, Michelle called to say the Food Bank had received large donations

but needed to move the items quickly as they were short on storage. We were quick to

jump and, within days, a truck with two pallets of goodies was on its way to our district. 

When school resumed, Outreach Consultants came to the Grounds/Maintenance

Department to sort through the donations and find treasures to share with their students.

All of the items loaded on the two pallets disappeared in a matter of days. The Outreach

Consultants were impressed with the wide array of items and students loved the new

incentives. A sample of the goodies include: 

Elizabeth Preston and Yuba Sutter Food Bank

CEO Michelle Downing are all smiles standing

next to the two pallets of donated goodies. 

Students line up to receive some of the

goodies donated by the Yuba Sutter Food Bank

paint-by-number kits
paintable capes
children’s books
Spirographs
Pictionary
blankets
backpacks
gel color pens 
pencils

Playdough 
tie dye kits 
spray chalk kits
patio lights
games
Easter dye kits
travel kits 
toothpaste
hair brushes

hair essentials  
washable purple hair spray
body wash and body lotion
panty hose 
tops and scarfs
socks and slippers
Crocs
tennis shoes 
cookbooks

Thank you to the Food Bank for thinking of our students and brightening their day!



To prepare for the event, flyers were sent home with Loma Rica students in February.

Families who expressed an interest in dental treatment for their child(ren) were given

dental registration packets. Children who registered received a complete dental exam,

cleaning, fluoride treatment, oral health supplies, and prizes. Urgent restorative procedures

were also provided to kids experiencing tooth pain. The students were enthusiastic about

their dental appointments. Even kids who didn't register for dental care were excited to

check it out, meet us, and ask questions during recess. For those needing additional

treatment, follow-up appointments were scheduled at the Happy Toothmobile. When

needed, we will arrange transport to the Happy Toothmobile for follow-up appointments.

The Happy Tooth Dental team was really impressed with the Loma Rica Mustangs, who

were are all so friendly, polite, and happy to share their beautiful campus with us. Plus, big

BONUS – we were present for Flag Pole Friday and got to witness our first Mustang

Stampede! I even had the honor of giving a shout out to the newest inductees of The Happy

Tooth Zero Cavity Club during the student recognition ceremony. We are already looking

forward to our next visit to Loma Rica. 

Our hope is to increase access to dental treatment for families living in the foothills by

"popping-up" every couple of months at our more remote schools. We are very grateful for

First 5's support to help bring our vision to life. The hard work and dedication of our Happy

Tooth Dental team is what brings the real magic!

Our next Happy Tooth pop-up is already being planned for another remote school site,

details coming soon! Until then The Happy Toothmobile can be found at Kynoch

Elementary School, at 1905 Ahern Street in Marysville. Families can call the Toothmobile

directly at 530-788-3578 for information and appointments. My sincere thanks to our

community partners, MJUSD, Peach Tree Health, & First 5 Yuba aka The Yuba County

Trifecta of Awesomeness.

HAPPY TOOTH DENTAL 'POP-UP' HEADS TO THE FOOTHILLS 

b y  R o n d a  B o w e r s ,  O r a l  H e a l t h  C o o r d i n a t o r  

Dr. Ghuman and I are very pleased to announce the launch of our dental outreach program

for the Yuba County foothill schools. The first stop for our Happy Tooth Dental pop-up was

Loma Rica Elementary School, from March 9th to March 11th. Principal Ashley Vette and her

staff rolled out the red carpet for The Happy Tooth team! For three days the counseling

room was transformed into the Happy Tooth Dental Office!

Principal Ashley Vette expressed her appreciation for the Happy Tooth Dental team

expanding services to the foothills and mountain communities. "Having a dentist on campus

allowed students to visit the dentist in an environment they are familiar with," she said. "This

low anxiety approach to kid dentistry was well received by our students and families." 
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Loma Rica Kindergarten student

Aaliyah Cossio receives a dental

exam from Dr. Ghuman. 

Loma Rica 4th Grade student

Osvaldo Estrada gets ready for a

dental exam. 

The Happy Tooth Dental team

outside of their "pop-up" in the

Loma Rica Counseling office. 

DISTRICT-WIDE PROFESSIONAL DEVELOPMENT DAY IS A SUCCESS 

b y  A l i c i a  W r i g h t ,  C o o r d i n a t o r  o f  I n n o v a t i o n  a n d  I n s t r u c t i o n a l  T e c h n o l o g y  

More than 450 certificated and classified employees participated in the Marysville

Joint Unified School District's various professional development offerings on

March 9th.  Some of the workshops offered include Renaissance Learning, AVID,

Accessibility Tools and Supports, FEV Tutor, and Conscious Discipline. 

"The data gathered allows us to celebrate those who are constantly looking to fine-

tune their skills so we can be better at what we do," Superintendent Dr. Fal Asrani

said. The next professional development days will take place on June 6th and June

7th. 
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FOOTHILL INTERMEDIATE HOSTS COLLEGE & CAREER WEEK 

b y  A s h l e y  V e t t e ,  P r i n c i p a l  

Foothill Intermediate School students had so much fun participating in College

& Career Week from March 14th to March 18th. The purpose of the event is to
introduce students to different college and career opportunities so they can start

thinking about their future. Our middle school students were ready to explore

their strengths and interests, and begin having discussions about college and

career opportunities. The earlier we show students the potential paths they can

choose for the future, the better. Prior to the week of events, School Counselor

Patty Gates invited students to take an interest inventory assessment to identify

their strengths and interests. The results helped guide the week for each student.  

Monday "March Madness Kick-off"
The week began with games and activities

centered around March Madness, the

NCAA Basketball Championship

Tournament. 
 
Tuesday "First Responders"
Firefighters, law enforcement, Search and

Rescue, Fish and Game, and other agencies

filled the school’s parking lot with their

vehicles for students to explore while

learning about careers. 

So many great things came from the week. The conversations were rich and students asked great questions. During a high

school transition meeting a few days after College & Career Week, an 8th grade student asked to revisit the elective options

for Marysville High School. His mom explained that since College & Career Week they had been discussing, as a family,

different career paths. The student decided to change and pursue technology electives and expressed the desire to learn

more about coding and bitcoin. Our goal is to introduce and influence early and begin to help students understand options

and see different possibilities. It is never too early to begin empowering students for a successful future!
 
We are grateful to the parents and staff who made this incredible week possible. A HUGE thanks to Carmie Ellyson, Patty
Gates, Geri Gerrick, Diane Harris, Carrie Heryford, Michelle Parsons, Carly Pruitt, and Alicia Wright. 

In 2019, parent Carmie Ellyson and School Counselor Diane Harris launched the first College & Career Week with the

intention for it to become a biennial event. This year, our committee of very dedicated individuals worked tirelessly to put

on the biggest and best event to date! With the help of community volunteers, donations, and strong parent involvement,

we were able to give students an unforgettable experience. This positive event fostered curiosity and a mature energy

among students as they met and networked with professionals and took virtual tours through college campuses. 

 "Wednesday "College Day"
Students received "swag" and information from

different colleges and were able to take virtual

reality tours of the campuses. 
 

Thursday "Military and Public Service"
Representatives from the military talked with

students about their roles. Recology, Cal-Trans,

BVID, and PG&E showcased their equipment

and talked with students about careers.

Friday "College and Career Seminar"
Professionals from the community spoke about

career options in numerous industries

including dentistry, iron work, IT security,

culinary, veterinary, automotive,

engineering, health care, law enforcement,

pharmacy, public transportation, mass

communications, and more. Students were

encouraged to ask questions and make

discoveries about their interests by talking

with professionals and educators.

Students talk with first responders

and check out the inside of an

ambulance at College & Career Week

on March 15, 2022 

Students talk with a military service

member about his role in the military

on March 17, 2022. 

Students take 360-degree virtual

tours of college campuses using VR

headsets on March 16, 2022. 

Students learn about careers during a

seminar on March 18, 2022. 



Browns Valley and Cordua elementary schools are focused on fostering a connection to

school, setting expectations, and recognizing positive behavior as well as academic

successes. These areas are given priority through the use of PBIS (Positive Behavior

Intervention and Supports), an initiative supported by our district. The PBIS programs at

Browns Valley and Cordua are shaped by staff so that they are reflective of the needs and

strengths of each school site. The expectations at both sites call for students to be Safe,

Respectful, Responsible, and Problem Solvers.    

PBIS programs rely on data to generate strategic planning. This year we are not only

analyzing discipline and referral data to target areas for improvement, we are also

reviewing data highlighting students who have been recognized for their efforts. We

have created a PBIS tab on each school’s website for parents that includes a brief

explanation about PBIS along with our team goals. 

Providing positive recognition for students takes many forms and is tied to our

expectations of being Safe, Respectful, Responsible, and Problem Solvers. This

recognition is the part of our work that is both rewarding and fun! The experiences and

acknowledgments in our programs range from ordering items in our student stores,

receiving awards at assemblies to using beaver bravos and comet cash to purchase

experiences like a students versus staff kickball game or a red carpet moment at an

assembly. 
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MARCH SCHOOL SITE NEWSLETTERS

KYNOCH ELEMENTARY

BROWNS VALLEY ELEMENTARY CEDAR LANE ELEMENTARY CORDUA ELEMENTARY

DOBBINS ELEMENTARY EDGEWATER ELEMENTARY ELLA ELEMENTARY

JOHNSON PARK ELEMENTARY

YUBA FEATHER ELEMENTARY YUBA GARDENS INTERMEDIATE

MARYSVILLE HIGH SCHOOL

SOUTH LINDHURST HIGH SCHOOL

BROWNS VALLEY, CORDUA PROGRAMS REWARD STUDENTS FOR POSITIVE BEHAVIOR 

B y  H e a t h e r  M a r s h a l l ,  P r i n c i p a l  

Students get the red carpet

experience at a school-wide assembly.

Students and staff enjoy a kickball
game. The experienced was

purchased using "comet cash." 

FOOTHILL INTERMEDIATE

LINDHURST HIGH SCHOOL  LOMA RICA ELEMENTARY

https://www.canva.com/design/DAEv09qcPqU/JAqHxBeDYnP7tvzDauoy-g/view?utm_content=DAEv09qcPqU&utm_campaign=designshare&utm_medium=link&utm_source=sharebutton
https://www.canva.com/design/DAEv09qcPqU/JAqHxBeDYnP7tvzDauoy-g/view?utm_content=DAEv09qcPqU&utm_campaign=designshare&utm_medium=link&utm_source=sharebutton
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Arboga Elementary
Principal Eric Preston

530-741-6101
epreston@mjusd.com

Browns Valley Elementary
Principal Heather Marshall

530-741-6115 ext. 3804
hmarshall@mjusd.com

Cedar Lane Elementary
Principal Rebecca Evers

530-741-6112
revers@mjusd.com

Cordua Elementary
Principal Heather Marshall

530-741-6115 ext. 1804
hmarshall@mjusd.com

Abraham Lincoln 
Principal David Jones

530-749-6105
djones@mjusd.com

Covillaud Elementary
Principal Kari Ylst

530-741-6121 ext. 4004

kylst@mjusd.com

Dobbins Elementary
Principal Duane Triplett
530-692-1665 ext. 1204

dtriplett@mjusd.com

Edgewater Elementary
Principal Lori Guy

530-741-0866

lguy@mjusd.com

Ella Elementary
Principal Jennifer McAdam

530-741-6124 

jmcadam@mjusd.com

Foothill Intermediate 
Principal Ashley Vette

530-741-3204
avette@mjusd.com

Johnson Park Elementary
Principal Tracy Pomeroy

530-741-6133

tpomeroy@mjusd.com

Community Day School
Principal David Jones

530-749-6105

djones@mjusd.com

Kynoch Elementary
Principal Derek Morrison

530-741-6141 
dmorrison@mjusd.com

Linda Elementary
Principal Zachary Schulz

530-741-6196
zschulz@






Lindhurst High School

Principal Bob Eckardt

530-741-6150 ext. 2503
beckardt@mjusd.com

Loma Rica Elementary
Principal Ashley Vette

530-741-4204

avette@mjusd.com

Marysville Charter 
Academy for the Arts

Principal James Lohman 
530-749-6156

jlohman@mjusd.com 

Marysville High School
Principal Shevaun Mathews

530-741-6108 ext. 3102

smathews@mjusd.com

McKenney Intermediate

Principal Joe Seiler

530-741-6187 

jseiler@mjusd.com

Olivehurst Elementary
 Principal Rob Gregor
530-741-6191 ext. 5804

mrgregor@mjusd.com

South Lindhurst High School
Principal David Jones

530-749-6919
djones@mjusd.com

Yuba Feather 
 Principal Duane Triplett

530-675-2382

dtriplett@mjusd.com

Yuba Gardens Intermediate
 Principal Jim Hays

530-741-6194 ext. 7004

jhays@mjusd.com
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Adult Education School

Principal Bob Eckardt

530-740-6420
beckardt@mjusd.com


